
 November 21, 2022 

Hirofumi UENO 

Chief cashier, Director of Finance Division 

National University Corporation, Kumamoto University 

 

Reminder of Overdue Tuition Fees 

Students who have not yet paid the tuition fees for the Fall semester of the Academic Year 2022 are required 

to make immediate payments. 

 

Students who have not yet transferred their tuition fees into the university’s account should deposit the 

required amount into their designated account by the day before December 9th when the withdrawal will be 

made. 

 

All other students who have not paid their tuition fees are required to make immediate payments directly at 

the Cashier window. 

Cashier window: Cashier's office of Budget Section, Finance Division  

(First floor of Administration Office) 

              Accounting Section of Administrative Office for Life Sciences  

(First floor of Basic Research Building) 

General Affairs Section for Pharmacy, Administrative Office for Life Sciences 

Details and Required Amount of Payment 

○ Research or Education Section of Faculties and Graduate School       ¥ 267,900 

○ Special Needs Education Advanced Studies Course and School Health Course 

                                                             ¥ 136,950 

○ Research Student                                 ¥ 29,700 /per month 

○ Non-degree Student                               ¥ 14,800 /per credit 

Tuition fees paid by students in long-term courses are independently set according to the course period. 

Please confirm the amount at the cashier window. 

     Notes 1)  December 12 will be the final date for bank account transfer of tuition fee for the Fall 

semester. 

       Notes 2)  If the tuition fees are not paid by December 19, please note that  “Reminder of Overdue 

Tuition Fees” will be sent to your guarantor. 

 Students who are applying for a tuition waiver are allowed to suspend the payment for the 

tuition fees until the final judgment will be made. When students are “denied” or receive a 

“half exemption”, the required tuition fees must be paid immediately. 

Notes 3)  Please request a receipt at the cashier's office of the Budget Section, Finance Division once 

you have paid the tuition fees. 

(Students at Honjo, Kuhonji, and Oe Campuses can request a receipt at the Student 

Division window in each faculty. The cashier's office of the Budget Section, Finance 

Division will distribute receipts on the following day) 

 


